
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
Attendance                Attendance 
Congratulations to Year 4 and Year 6 who won the 
attendance trophy this week with  100% attendance. 
Amazing!  This is the second week running that Year 4  
have been top of the table. Well Done! 
 
Year 6 Visit to Mount St. Mary’s Catholic High School 
Year 6 had a great visit to Mount St Mary’s yesterday  
where they had the chance to sample some lessons in  
High School.  The children have all said that they enjoyed 
their morning and they completed some fun learning in  
maths - solving puzzles, science - carrying out experiments on static electricity and technology – designing and 
making peg clips. 
I just wanted to take this opportunity to remind all parents that the deadline for High school applications is 31st 
October 2018.  You can find more information about how to apply on the Leeds City Council Website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
McMillan Coffee Morning 
Thank you to all parents, carers, families members and  
parishioners who supported our McMillan Coffee Morning this 
morning at the Parish Hall. 
The Mini Vinnie’s very much enjoyed helping out and they did a 
wonderful job. There were still some cakes left over at the end 
of the morning and so the St. Vincent De Paul parishioner group 
have very kindly said that they will continue to sell the cakes 
and coffee after mass on Sunday morning to raise even more 
money for this charity event.   
We will share the total money raised with you when all of the  
money has come in but, I would like to take the opportunity to  
thank you all for your generosity.  I know that all of your support  
will go a long way to help those suffering with this terrible 
illness. 
 
 
 

Weekly Newsletter for week beginning 24th September 2018 
Statement to Live by for next week: I can laugh and have fun 

 
 
 

Year Group Percentage 
Attendance 

Year R 98.1 

Year 1 96.8 

Year 2 94.3 

Year 3 92.7 

Year 4 100 

Year 5 94.3 

Year 6 100 
 

  

 



Data Protection and Permissions 
Thank you to all parents who have returned the letter regarding permissions for photographs and other data in 
school.  If you have not yet returned this please could you return the form to the office as soon as you are able to 
so that we are able to update our records.   
 
Parents’ Evening 
We will be shortly releasing the appointments for Parents’ evening which will take place on Wednesday 10th 
October and Thursday 11th October.  You will shortly be receiving a text with details about how to book an 
appointment.  Unfortunately as Miss Wright is currently unwell, the Year 1 Parents’ Evening will be rescheduled 
after half term.  We will advise you of the dates when Miss Wright returns to work. 
 
Creators Club 
Following the success last year, we are delighted to  
offer our creators club to pupils and parents in  
Years 1, 2 and 3.  I know that last year all of the children  
and parents really enjoyed the fun activities of art,  
cooking and design and technology and commented on 
 how much they had enjoyed the sessions.  There are  
limited places and therefore they will be issued on a  
first come first served basis.  Please see Mrs Hartley 
 if you are interested in booking a place on this club. 
 
Coffee Morning for Reception Parents 
We will be holding a welcome coffee morning at school on 
Thursday 11th October at 9:00am.  This will be an opportunity 
For Parents and Carers in Reception to meet each other and 
have a chat over a tea/coffee and a biscuit.  Mrs Hartley, our 
Family Support Worker will also be available so that you can  
ask any questions that you might have relating to school. 
 
Year 6 Class Assembly 
The Year 6 class assembly will now take place on Tuesday 9th  
October at 9:15am.   
 
Miss F Clark 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
04.10.18 –Themed Lunch 
09.10.18 – Year 6 Class A9ssembly 
10.10.18 -  Parents’ Evening 3:30pm – 6:30pm 
11.10.18 -   Parents’ Evening 3:30pm – 6:30pm 
12.10.18 – TRAINING DAY PUPILS NOT IN SCHOOL 
18.10.18 – 9:15am New Reception Parents Tour 
22.10.18 – Bikeability Week fo Year 6 
23.10.18 – 3:30pm New Reception Parents Tour 
26.10.18 – End of Half Term 1 
 
 

 


